
Week of 
November 21-25

If you ever have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to 
contact me at school or email me at asvendsen@avenuecityschool.org. 

Have a wonderful weekend!

Reading – We will review the heartwords we’ve learned 
so far. We will continue blending sounds together to read 
words and identify our heartwords in text. These kiddos 
are so excited to start reading!

Our theme this week will be Thanksgiving. We will 
identify story elements and sequence events in our 
stories. 

Math – We will review ordering numbers and comparing 
numbers with some turkey themed activities.

All School Skate Party – Don’t forget to complete the
link for your child’s skate size and request as soon as 
possible. We will spend the morning skating on 
Wednesday. Your child may bring money for snacks, if 
they wish. Please make sure they wear taller socks so 
that their skates do not rub. 

Friendship Feast – We will discuss what we are 
thankful for in preparation for Thanksgiving, as well as 
host our Friendship Feast with 1st grade. Thank you for 
all the donations! It’s going to be a fun afternoon!

Progress Reports – Can you believe we are half way
through second quarter already? Progress reports were 
sent home last Thursday. Please reach out to me if you 
have any additional questions, concerns, or feedback. 
This class is doing an awesome job progressing! We will 
take off learning to read independently in January. I am 
so proud of each of these kiddos! 

Important Dates

Nov. 21 – Bookmobile

Nov. 23 – All School Skate Party
Early Dismissal, 12:50 pm

Nov. 24 - 25 – Thanksgiving 
Break

Nov. 28 – No School, 
Professional Development

Heartwords

a             to            in

the           and         of

is             am           I

here          go           my


